
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Barbra Bartschi [mailto:bartschi@imagina.com]  
> Sent: Monday, January 05, 2015 3:28 PM 
> To: Anderson, Susan 
> Subject: LPG 
>  
>  
> I oppose the terminal to export dangerous liquefied propane gas (LPG).  Our community does not need 
to play roulette with our beautiful Columbia River or our breathtaking coast.  It is time - past time to get 
real about climate change and the deteriorating environment we are leaving our grandchildren.  By 
ignoring science findings we are killing our planet - and it only took a couple of hundred years to do it - 
to continue the status quo is collective madness without sane leaders. 
>  
> Barbara Bartschi.    
5117 SE Naef Rd.     Milwaukie, Or. 97267> 
 


